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This bill gives priority to certain students in the lottery a school district holds when it receives more 

applications than it has available seats for open enrollment. Students that do not reside in the school 

district receive priority if they reside in a municipality where (1) the nonresident district operates a 

building, (2) the resident district does not operate a building, and (3) no other nonresident district 

operates a building. 

 


